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Aurora Kammerer Invited to Leadership NEJC Class of

2024

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Aurora Kammerer has been selected

to join Leadership NEJC. She is the only attorney chosen for this year's 24-person
Class of 2024.

Leadership NEJC is a premier regional leadership program offered by the Northeast
Johnson County Chamber (NEJC) focused on engaging members of its business
and non-profit communities to create and sustain a culture of lifelong professional
and personal development. The program'’s curriculum cultivates leadership
competencies and related skills through instructional workshops, group
conversations, and hands-on individual and team-building activities.

At Spencer Fane, Aurora provides legal services to clients ranging from large health
systems and hospitals to specialty providers and solo physician practices. Her
approach to collaborative client service centers on understanding the challenges
providers face regarding ongoing health care access changes, Medicare and
Medicaid reimbursements, health information technology, and government fraud
investigations.

Read Leadership NEJC's full press release here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/aurora-kammerer/
https://nejcchamber.com/leadership/

